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Netiondl Associdlion of Discbilly Excrminers




To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Melissa Williamson

Date:

February 12, 2015


Subject:
National Disability Professionals Week Committee Mid-Year Report
All committee members were welcomed via email and asked to share their DDS and NADE experience(s) with each other. Recently, the committee has begun to come up with ideas for the 2015 National Disability Professionals Week theme. Once a theme has been established, the dates for the June activity will be determined and announced to all Chapter Presidents via the Regional Directors. 
Respectfully submitted,

Melissa Williamson

NDPW Chair

